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Engagement Opportunities

Dentists can have a powerful impact on health care policy in Oregon by participating and voicing
your expert opinions. Below are a few current opportunities. If interested in serving, please
reach out to ODA Government Affairs Director, Jen Lewis-Goff at jlewis-
goff@oregondental.org for more information and assistance in applying.

Denture Technology Subject Matter Experts

The Health Licensing Office (HLO) is seeking licensed Oregon denturists and dentists interested
in acting as subject matter experts on the Qualification Committee to consult HLO staff during
the review of requirements and qualifications for individuals to obtain licensure as a denturist in
Oregon. The qualification committee is scheduled to meet every other month beginning on
January 23, 2019 with the last meeting date to be held on January 22, 2020.
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